
	

	

	
	

Vintage	Radio	Theatre	presents	‘A	Christmas	Carol’		
COVID-19	additional	information	–	Thursday	9	December	

	

In	light	of	the	Government	announcement	yesterday	that	Plan	B	is	to	begin	this	Friday,	we	
wanted	 to	 make	 clear	 that	 the	 health	 and	 safety	 of	 you,	 as	 our	 guests,	 along	 with	 our	
performers	is	of	paramount	importance	to	us.	We	will	be	taking	all	necessary	measures	to	
deliver	a	COVID-19	safe	and	secure	performance.	The	Crouch	End	Players	will	be	following	
the	government’s	guidance,	along	with	additional	measures.		
	

We	respectfully	request	that	all	guests	follow	the	example	of	our	performers	and	crew	to	
allow	everyone	to	enjoy	the	performance	and	to	remain	as	safe	as	possible.	

	

Follow	the	example	of	cast	and	crew	
• All	guests	and	performers	will	be	asked	to	consider	before	attending	the	event	whether	

they	have	any	COVID-19	symptoms,	or	whether	they	have	had	contact	with	anyone	with	
symptoms	over	the	past	seven	days.	
	

• All	of	our	guests	and	performers	are	strongly	encouraged	to	carry	out	a	lateral	flow	test	
prior	to	attending	the	performance,	attending	only	when	you	have	reported	a	negative	
result.	
	

• Guests	 and	 front	 of	 house	 staff	 will	 be	 requested	 to	 wear	 a	 face	 covering	 (unless	
exempt)	while	indoors	and	not	eating	or	drinking.		
	

• Guests	are	asked	politely	to	respect	1m	social	distancing	where	possible.	
	

• Signage	in	the	toilets	will	remind	all	guests	to	wash	hands	frequently	and	for	a	minimum	
of	20	seconds.	
	

• Guests	 and	 performers	 will	 be	 requested	 to	 scan	 the	 NHS	 Track	 and	 Trace	 QR	 code	
located	on	the	reception	area	doors.	Should	you	not	have	the	NHS	COVID	App	you	will	
be	asked	to	record	your	name	and	contact	details	on	the	performance	sheet.	
	

Thank	you	for	your	cooperation.	If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns	please	do	email	
the	Crouch	Players	team,	and	we	will	do	our	very	best	to	assist.	


